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Burglary Suspects’ Identity Sought 
 

The Dallas Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying two 
burglary suspects seen in the video below.  On January 20, 2014, at 
approximately11:45 am, two Latin males made forced entry into the residence 
located in 6400 block of  Parkdale Drive. The two burglars were interrupted by the 
alarm system; therefore, they left without taking any property. They are seen in the 
video entering and leaving the residence. This offense is documented on case 
number 16185-B 

 
 

http://youtu.be/aeQWXz1Xi0Q 
 

 
Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspects is asked to call 
Detective Duran of the Dallas Police Department Southeast Investigative Unit at 
214-671-0118. 

 
(30) 

 
 
14-021 
 
 

http://youtu.be/aeQWXz1Xi0Q

